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August 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Grades 5 and 6 Special Class Students, 

 

I hope that your summer vacation is restful and relaxing. Below is a list of school supplies that 

your child needs to bring with him or her on the first day of school, Thursday, September 7th. Please  

label supplies with your child's name. 

 

 

Item Quantity  

1 ½ inch binder with clear plastic outer liner 1  

Marble Composition Notebook 2  

Green Plastic Pocket Folder 1  

Blue Plastic Pocket Folder 1  

Red Plastic Pocket Folder 1  

Yellow Plastic Pocket Folder 1  

Orange Plastic Pocket Folder 1  

Glue Sticks 4  

Post-It Notes 3x3 with lines 3  

#2 Pencils (pack of 12) 1  

Highlighters – different colors 3  

Box of Tissues 1  

Loose Leaf Filler Paper 1  

Binder Dividers 1  

Dry Erase Markers - black 2  

Dry Erase Eraser 1  

 

Please know that teachers prepared lists with clear goals to order only what is needed and keep 

costs at a minimum. Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.   

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

   

Lauren Fretto 

Principal    

 

 

 


